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Newsletter 
First EuCheMS Physical Chemistry Division event

Dear colleagues,

The German Bunsen Society of Physical Chemsitry is honoured to invite on the occasion of the 110th Bunsentagung (Annual German Conference on Physical Chemistry) participants from EuCheMS member organisations to a special European EuCheMS Forum on Physical Chemistry from June 2 - 4, 2011, at the Henry-Ford Bau, Freie Universität Berlin. Additionally, the first administrative meeting of the newly founded EuCheMS-Division „Physical Chemistry“ will also be held on the occasion of this conference. 

Contributions to the session can come from any area of Physical Chemistry. Abstracts for contributions (please mark “EuCheMS forum” in the second topic selection) must be submitted via the abstract submission tool on the conference website no later 15th of December 2010.

Additional information can be obtained from the conference website

http://www.bunsen.de/en/Events/Bunsentagungen/Bunsentagung+2011.html  
I hope that we can join for a meeting during this event to establish a new European perspective for Physical Chemistry.

With seasonal greetings,

Eckart Rühl

(Organizer of the Bunsentagung 2011 and former chairman of the EuCheMS Physical Chemistry working party)

�





EuCheMS Division of Physical Chemistry









